
 
 
 

NORTH COLLEGE PARK COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION 

c/o Youth & Family Services 

4912 Nantucket Rd. 

College Park, MD 20740 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        June 3, 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mayor and Council, 
 
 In light of the adoption of the FY2021 City budget, the North College Park 
Community Association wants to reiterate its support of the funding designated for 
the final design and construction of the Hollywood Streetscape project particularly 
the less costly and most immediately valuable elements of the concept. Such 
includes the paved walking path, benches, trash cans, street lighting, signs, trees and 
plantings, and similar improvements which will enhance the Hollywood Shopping 
district and consequently will benefit of the residents and commercial visitors.  We 
look forward to the completion of the project with much anticipation. 
 
Respectfully, 
 

Mary C. Cook 

 

Mary C. Cook 
President, NCPCA 
 
cc: Councilmember Tom Dernoga 
 


